INVESTING IN CHILDREN

ANNUAL MEETING

Come Celebrate With Us:
76 Years of Philanthropy for Children

December 5, 2013
12:00-1:30 pm

WWII Museum Stage Door Canteen

945 Magazine St. New Orleans, Entrance on Andrew Higgins Drive
Buffet by The American Sector, A John Besh Restaurant

Register Now

On-line registration available through December 1. There is no charge
for the celebration, but we do need a head count for lunch.

e Brain architecture: how the
growing brain builds on experiences

e Playing games: the role of early
childhood experiences in developing
executive function and the connection
to college success

e Local data on risk and reach in
Louisiana: the realities of the state
budget on resources for young
children

Dr. Nagle is Director of the Tulane Institute
of Infant & Early Childhood Mental Health
and Associate Professor of Psychiatry and
Behavioral Sciences at the Tulane University
School of Medicine. He has worked closely
with state government leaders to build a
system of high quality early care and
education. This advocacy has resulted in
Quality Start, Louisiana’s child care quality
rating system; the School Readiness Tax
Credits; and new laws that create an Early
Childhood System Integration Budget.

Dr. Nagle has made numerous presentations
around the country on topics including
building an early childhood system, designing
a state early childhood budget, and the
economic impact of child care.

Institute for Mental Hygiene
1055 St. Charles Avenue, Suite 350, N.O, LA 70130
504.566-1852

www.imhno.org



http://imh2013.eventbrite.com/
http://www.imhno.org/

